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Dear Mr Boden,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
I am writing in response to your Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“FOIA”) request 
submitted to GMCA on date 5 April 2021. Your request asked for the following 
information: 
 
Could you please tell me for the individual years 2018, 2019 and 2020 the number of 
times the following individual appliances were mobilised, including the date (or month if 
not able), time mobilised and time stood down. 

Sale Foam Unit 
Farnworth Foam Unit 
Bury Environmental Protection Unit 
Bolton North Hose Laying Lorry 
Cheadle Hose Laying Lorry 
Bolton North Off-Road appliance 
Ramsbottom DIM Unit 
Ashton Urban Search and Rescue Appliance 
 
GMCA Response
 
I have attached copies of the information that is being released to you. 

For your information the first tab provides a summary; then there is a tab for each 
appliance which shows the Incident Date/Time, Date/Time Mobilised, Date/Time Left.
 
 



 

If you have any queries or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact us, quoting 
your reference number: 2177812

If you are not satisfied with this response you may ask for an internal review. Internal 
review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
foi.officer@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF
 
If you need further clarification with regards to Freedom of Information you can go to 
the Information Commissioners website  www.ICO.org.uk
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 

 
William Monaghan

Information Governance Officer
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